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Effective November 1, 2014

The Pennsylvania Harness Racing Commission will permit non-
medicated equine latex nasal strips to be used at racetracks
under its jurisdiction. All other artificial means of opening nasal
passages will continue to be prohibited.

Trainers are to inform the equipment checker regarding the use
of a nasal strip for documentation as equipment worn.
Racetrack operators will ensure that the wagering public are
informed of all horses using latex nasal strips by either
program, public address system or television monitors for their
knowledge.
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